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26 November 2021 

 Dear Parents, 

Thank you to TSSSA for their continued support in raising valuable funds for the school. Last week’s cake sale 

raised over £200. Many, many thanks for all the donations and support of the sale. 

I am sending out with this newsletter the TSSSA minutes to all parents. All parents are automatically part of 

the association when their child/children join Trinity St Stephen. There are lots of different ways to become 

involved. Do get in touch with your year group representative if you would like to volunteer in any way. 

At the moment the committee are organising a Christmas Outdoor Market on Friday 10 December. In 

preparation for this they are asking for donations. If you can help please bring any second-hand books and 

toys or contributions for the children’s tombola on Friday 3 December at school drop off. On Friday 10 

December they will be collecting mince pies, mulled wine and cakes. 

Last year we supported the homeless within our community by collecting donations to make gift boxes for 

those finding themselves in challenging circumstances this Christmas. This was organised by the Sewell 

family. We would like to contribute again. If you would like to help you can bring a donation on Wednesday 

15 December to add to the gift boxes. In return your child is welcome to wear Christmas accessories and/or 

a Christmas jumper ready for the Christmas lunch. 

We will be collecting: 

Toiletries - shampoo / conditioner / shower gel / hair brush / comb / shaving foam / razors / moisturizing 

lotion /deodorant / small packs of tissues / face masks / hand sanitizer / tooth brush / toothpaste 

Food - sealed packet of sweets/chocolates/biscuits (all very popular!) - ideally packets that would fit inside 
a large shoe box. 
 

We will also be collecting hats, scarves and gloves. Please either bring good condition second hand items or 
new ones. 
 

Next week our Christmas school post box will be opening. If your child would like to send cards through the 

internal post please make sure the envelope is clearly written with the child’s name and the year group. The 

office is sending out class lists of first names to help with this. 

I have had reports from a local resident of some difficulties with school parking and driving. The neighbour 

reported an altercation with a driver who was driving the wrong way up Oxford Road and when was 

approached was extremely rude. Please respect our local community and park sensibly and thoughtfully. I 

have asked the community police to patrol our closest streets. Thank you. 
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I am sending out with this newsletter arrangements for the Christmas Services and the risk assessment for 

our Christmas Church events. Please bear in mind that arrangements may have to change at short notice 

depending on circumstances at the time. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

25 November 2021 Windsor Post Office Trip – Reception 9.15am 

29 November 2021 Windsor Castle Trip – Year 1 9.00am 

02 December 2021 Christingle Service – Year 3 & 4 9.00am 

02 December 2021 Christingle Service – Reception, Year 1 & 2 9.45am 

08 December 2021 Nativity – Reception, Year 1 & 2 1.30pm & 6.00pm 

09 December 2021 Christmas Service – Year 3 & 4 2.30pm 

17 December 2021 End of Term 3.15pm 

04 January 2022 In Service Training Day  

05 January 2022 Pupil Term Starts  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


